2020 Holiday Gift Assistance
Updated list for 12/2/2020

Family #1:
Belkin, 15 y/o female

Needs: Jeans, size O
Shirts XS size

Brianna, 9 y\o famile

Needs: Jeans, size 10

Sweatshirt/shirt, size 10-12

Family #2:

Lorena, 9 y/o female

Needs: Shoes, size 4-1/2
Clothes, size 10-12

Wants: Toys

Family #3:

McKayla, 8 y/o female

Needs: Warm clothes, size 8

Wants: Board games

Family #4:

Jared, 10 y/o male

Needs: Jeans, size 16 husky
Sweatshirt, size 16

Wants: Legos set

Please call Suzanne at
503585-5094 to let her
know to whom and what
you’ll be donating. Choose
from this list what you
would like a child to have.

Please coordinate with Su-
zanne to bring your gifts
when we have in-person
worship or drive up com-
munion. Please do not wrap
the gifts!

You will have until 12/16 to
bring your donated item to
the church.

OR — Monetary donations
for food will be gladly ac-
cepted! Please make sure to
note that your donation is
for “Christmas”.




We are Cancelling our In Person worship for this Sunday, December 6th,
which would have taken place at 9:30 am.

Out of an abundance of caution, since Marion county is currently in such
a high number of cases of Covid-19, we will record our worship service
and it will be available on Facebook, and on YouTube (Pastor Patricia
Hughes) and our website www.holycrosslutheran-salem.org

We plan to hold an indoor in person worship service on Sunday, Decem-
ber 20th at 9:30 am. Stay tuned.

This week We resume our zoom bible study on, December 3 with
What is God Saying today? At S pm on Zoom. We are NOT HOLDING in-
person Bible Study this week out of an abundance of caution

There will be DRIVE UP COMMUNION next Sunday, December 13, the
Third Sunday in Advent!! We begin at 12 noon—stay in your cars, and
bring your own wine, or juice and bread.

As we do every week, check out our YouTube channel: Pastor Patricia
Hughes; or on our website: www.holycrosslutheran-salem.org; or on our
Facebook page: HolyCrossLutheran-Salem.

All S worship moments will also be posted in the same three
places, as they are every week.

This week, the Stronger Together Churches in NE Salem, are again pro-
ducing the sermon/conversation between two pastors in our area to be
aired every week.

Oregon Synod Disaster Preparedness & Response Congrega-
tional Network! We are pleased to offer this opportunity to
learn more about how we as a church, and you as individuals

can be more responsive in emergencies!
To register, go to this website

(https:/ /zoom.us/meeting /register/
tJIvdeiupzgpHtKx4kbWqL1LkjsGs_11jhZUO)



